From the Co-Editors

It has been a pleasure for us to bring you the 2023 edition of the MIDTESOL Journal with the
assistance of our reviewers from around the MIDTESOL region. We would like to give a big
thank you to the following MIDTESOL members who have helped us deliver this volume.

e Vicki Anderson, Communications Director
e Amy Quirin, Associate Editor
e Melissa Lowery, Web Editor

Volume 6 includes two Feature Articles: one article is focused on classroom language policies in
the elementary classroom context, and the other is on the application of Conversation Analysis to
Cambridge English Qualifications exam performance. The volume also includes two Language
Teaching Professionals’ Interest articles on kindergarten multilingual learner multimodal writing
and overcoming burnout for teachers.

We hope you enjoy this edition!



